April 8, 1947

Stanwood R. Morss
He He o Nose o
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

We are pleased to verify your recent report on

our test program of March 1, 1947. It is entirely
accurate,

Thank you very much for your report, and may we
hear from you again some time.

Very truly yours,
RADIC STATION KFKA
Bot PS ewer

Chief Engineer
HPB:mhm



